JP Henderson Elementary
SDMC Minutes April 28, 2020

[bookmark: _GoBack]The SDMC began its meeting at 2:00 PM.  The following members were present in the SDMC meeting:  Doris Turcios-Teacher, Cristine Bonilla-Teacher, Carmen McCarty-Teacher, Cristine Villagomez-Teacher, Sharon Samuel-Teacher, Angelina Zavala-Teacher, Melissa Ramos- Teacher Specialist/Special Education, Claudia Florez-Assistant Principal, and Maria Guerra- Principal.  The following items were discussed: 2021- Enrollment, Budget, Waivers, Student Uniforms, Staffing for 2020-2021, School Supplies.

· Enrollment- Our current student enrollment is about 720 students. Some of our students from Guatemala have gone back. I spoke to my SSO to see if there was a way that we could visit the apartment complex to verify they live there. Some of them have the same address. If we lose more students that could be an issue for us. 
· Budget- Covid 19 possible impact. We are projected to receive to receive less money about 20%. I will keep you updated. There was an emergency declared and different states get different amounts of money. The money hasn’t been received. 
· Waivers- No waivers for Elementary. Waivers for next year not class size waivers. We have waivers according to the school enrollment when school starts.
· Staffing for 2020-2021
· Counselor/Parent Engagement Representatives- There will be an initiative with Social and Emotional. We will be needing a lot of support. I’m looking into possibly getting a full time Counselor. 
· Interventionist- This position is still in the air. I don’t want to lose a staff member if I hire someone. 
· Hourly vs. Full Time TA
· School Supplies- Grade Level School Supply List
· This year we will have one list per grade on supplies. We had parents coming in and we had to find out who their teacher was and then make changes if they were requesting another teacher…it get’s a bit confusing and I had to pay someone to greet the parents and answer their questions. During your PLC time please get with our team and create a school supply list. We will only have one for the entire grade level. We will post the lists on the school website and have some outside our building. 
